
NEWSLETTER
21st October 2016

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Thank you for returning your permission 
forms for the nasal flu vaccinations.

These will be administered by the School 
Immunisation Team on

Friday 25th November 2016.

School Expansion Update

As we are fast approaching half term we would like to make you aware of certain 
changes that will take effect from Monday 31st October 2016

The contractors will be starting work on our new classroom which will be adjacent to 
the current Year 5 Eco classroom at the front of the school.

As a result of this, the car park will be closed to parents in order to allow access for 
the contractor’s plant and machinery.  Therefore, we would ask that you park outside 

of the school gates when dropping off and collecting your children.  
Please be mindful to minimise the impact of this on our neighbours and local 

community, and where possible please can you walk your children to and from 
school.

The car park gates will remain open during the day to allow deliveries of building 
materials, however, this does not mean that the car park is accessible for any other 

traffic.  
The school will maintain a pedestrian access to the main entrance so that the 

children’s drop off and collection procedures can remain unchanged.
We thank you in advance for your understanding and co-operation during this exciting 

expansion this school is about to undergo.

Lowbrook Parents Association
Forthcoming Events

7.00pm on Friday 21st October – LPA Halloween Disco.

Dates for Week 8

Monday 24th – Friday 28th October – HALF TERM HOLIDAY
Monday 31st October – TERM 2 begins



 

 

11th October 2016 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

Payment for School Meals  

Lowbrook Academy 

 
As from the 31st October 2016, Caterlink and Lowbrook Academy will no longer accept cash 
payments for school meals.   

 

We therefore request that you do not send your children in to school with dinner money 
but make these payments in advance through the online payment system (Scopay) or by 
cheque (made payable to Caterlink and handed in to the school office). 

 

Letters have previously been sent out by the school advising parents on how to register for 
the online payment system.  If you require another copy of this letter, or have any other 
queries regarding this matter, please contact the school office.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Terrie Elmes 

Mrs Terrie Elmes 
Contract Manager 

 

 

 

 

 


